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The Ohio Lions contributed 433 boxes of new Legos to the Super Braxton Lego Drive by the end 
of October so far.  These all go to Nationwide Children’s Hospital for the kids on the oncology 
floor.  They give the kids something to entertain themselves with while they are going through 
Chemotherapy.  It helps the children take their minds off of what they are going through with this 
terrible disease. 

   

The Super Braxton 5K is coming up on November 21, 2020 at the Reynoldsburg High School 
Summit Campus.  We have had a lot of sponsorships from several Lions clubs and we can’t thank 
you all enough.  We are still in need of folks to register for the walk/run, we are promoting virtual 
walkers more this year to make people feel more comfortable.  We will have PPE at the event to 
make sure everyone feels safe.  If you go to the Reynoldsburg Lions Club Facebook page and go to 
the Super Braxton 5K event page.  You can click on the ticket section and it will take you to the 
Runsignup page where you can either register for the race or give a donation.  All net proceeds go 
to Nationwide Children’s Hospital & Dayton Children’s Hospital to help with Pediatric Cancer 
Research. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Lion Debbie Bolyard 

Pediatric Cancer Chair 

    


